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Geography/History- This term we will be learning about ‘Amazing Africa’. We will be learning all about African culture- In particular African dance, music, food, houses, jewellery, animals,  landscape and much more. We will be making comparisons between Africa and the UK and will begin our topic with an African fruit tasting session! What is it like to live in Africa? Can we eat some African food? Can we make jewellery? Can we learn about the animals?





 








English- This half term we will be learning how to write our own exciting quest stories based on the story of ‘Little Red Riding Hood’. We will be exposed to more grammar and spelling rules too! In reading we will begin to build our comprehension strategies and gain in fluency. We will also be developing our independent reading skills too! Can we include monsters in our writing too?

















Mathematics- This half term we will continue to develop our understanding of place value and number facts to help us solve problems. We will compare and order numbers from 0 to 100 using <, > and =. In addition to this we will gain in fluency of counting onwards and backwards from any given number in multiples of 2,3,5 and 10.  Can we learn the times tables? 




















Amazing Africa!





Year 2


Autumn 1 and 2


 





Science-Throughout Year 2 we get the opportunity to be scientists-asking and answering our own questions! 


We will be learning to identify and compare the suitability of a variety of everyday materials, including wood, metal, plastic, glass, brick, rock, paper and cardboard for particular uses. 


We will find out how the shapes of some materials can be changed by squashing, bending, twisting and stretching!  Can we do fun experiments?


 











P.E- 


This half term we will be learning how to play netball.  In particular we will be working on our throwing and catching skills! 


Can we have a competition in the class?


 


 

















D&T / Art- 


This half term we will be:


Creating African sunset pictures


Savannah collages


Adinkra printing onto fabric 


Printing using corn, maize field collages


African skylines


African animals


Can we make animal masks?














Global Learning- Our weekly Global Learning themes, which encompass British Values and PSHE, are stated on our School Newsletter every Friday. 





Music- This half term we will be learning to find the pulse in African music We will be making our own African music too! Can we use African drums?














Outdoor Learning- This half term we are extremely lucky to be going to Forest school each Thursday to learn about our surroundings and to build up our confidence outdoors. We will be taking ourselves outside for maths of the day too! Fingers tightly crossed for some good September weather!!











RE- This half term our learning will be focused around Christianity- in particular we will be learning about why Jesus is important to Christians. 


We will be learning all about Harvest time too! Will we get to go to the Chapel?














Computing- We will be learning how to create our own algorithms and debug them! 











